
September 15, 2008

SUBJECT:  EXPANDED LABELING CAPABILITIES FOR GLAZED FRAMES

                   AND GLAZED HOLLOW METAL DOORS

In our continuing effort to improve and enhance labeling of fire-rated products, 

MPI is announcing additions to products receiving clear ceramic glazing.  We 

have recently been approved for labeling frames with any UL listed ceramic 

glazing material- regardless of the thickness.  As long as the glazing material is

a listed UL component we can provide frames to accommodate the glazing.  All

glazed opening size restrictions are based on the sizes tested by the individual

glazing material manufacturer and/or those described in the UL Follow-Up Service

procedure for MPI.  Hourly ratings and hose stream results are limited to those 

tested by the manufacturer.

Similar improvements are also applicable to fire-rated doors.  Glazed openings

in doors are now limited to the sizes and ratings tested by the individual glazing

manufacturer. 

 

When placing an order please remember to provide the glazing manufacturer's

name and the product identification information for the glazing material that is to 

be installed in the door and/or frame.  Please contact our Engineering Department

if you require further assistance or need additional information.
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